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This month was very successful for our Father. We found three new members who moved in and are now 

working together with us. Soon they will go for a training course to Germany so that they can grow 

quicker and become strong fighters. 

 

We had so many visitors this month as never before and in both centers together there were more than 

100 visitors. 

 

We are already well known here among the students. Often we meet people who have heard already about 

us from their friends. People to whom we have talked one year ago are now coming again, because 

meanwhile they have realized the significance of the Principle. 

 

We are now also officially registered as "Holy Spirit Association for the Unification of World 

Christianity." 

 

This weekend the whole Finnish Family met in Helsinki, went together to the street, studied, sang and 

talked together so that now also the young members feel at home. We are so thankful for our task here. 

 


